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ANNOUNCEMENT

Chicago Tube and Iron is pleased to announce the promotion of Rob Powers to the position of Marketing Manager PV&F.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Rob is a graduate of Indiana University where he also had the opportunity to participate in an internship in our nation’s capital.  Rob joined the CT&I team in 2010 as part of the PV&F Department, where he benefitted from the valuable mentoring of industry veterans Paul Doering and Wally Walstrom. 

In this new position, he will report directly to Wally and also work closely with Bill Zielinski.  In addition, Rob will be working with the PV&F Specialists and Sales Teams to grow PV&F sales throughout our organization.  He will be coordinating a consistent marketing approach.  A major priority will be to streamline the PV&F quotation process.  

Rob is currently enrolled in Northern Illinois University’s MBA program with an expected graduation of spring 2015.  Outside of work, Rob is an accomplished golfer and previous club champion.

Please join me in congratulating Rob on this exciting promotion.
							Don McNeeley
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